
Jaunty	Park	Golf	Society	
	

Minutes	of	meeting	held	in	Fairways,	3	May	2012	
	

Attendance:	Rob	Knight,	Frank	Fletcher,	Alan	Taylor,	Steve	Horton,	Barry	Ledger,	
Dave	Thickett,	Andy	Thickett,	Lee	Skidmore,	Danny	Smith,	Mark	Ridgway,	Craig	
Jackson,	Simon	Owen,	Eddie	Crapper	
	
(new	members	wishing	to	join	also	in	attendance:	Darren	Jolley,	Adrian	Dye,	Chris	
Armstrong)	
	
Apologies:	Simon	Fairfax,	Martin	Shaw,	Andy	Dobson,	Martyn	Barnett,	Mark	
Gamban,	Lee	Rafter	
	
Robert	Knight	chaired	the	meeting.	Meeting	opened	at	8.00pm	
	
Minutes	of	last	meeting	accepted	as	a	true	record	by:	Proposed:	Barry	Ledger	/	
Seconded:	Mark	Ridgway	
	
Actions	required	from	next	meeting:	
	
RK	liaised	with	Craig	re.	Mark	Ward	deposit	money	–	details	within	treasurer’s	
report	
	
RK	sorted	alternative	venue	for	future	meetings	
	
Martin	Shaw	to	bring	in	example	of	polo	shirt	recently	produced	to	see	if	society	
would	like	to	use	these	going	forward	–	action	carried	over	as	Martin	not	at	recent	
medal	or	last	meeting	
	
Matters	arising	from	previous	meeting	
	
Discussion	took	place	in	regards	to	new	venue	for	meetings	and	RK	to	look	into	
function	room	at	Fairways	to	see	if	meetings	can	be	held	in	there.	
	
Secretary’s	report	
	
RK	advised	that	Dennis	is	resigning	from	society	due	to	his	inability	to	complete	18	
holes	on	a	regular	basis.	RK	advised	Dennis	that	he	would	liaise	with	Craig	and	sort	
out	and	return	any	money	owed	to	Dennis.	
	
RK	handed	out	updated	fixture	list	which	now	gives	details	of	all	away	days.	
	
RK	advised	members	of	Beauchief	times	for	12	May	and	also	requested	again	that	if	
members	wish	to	attend	a	medal	they	need	to	reply	to	any	texts	that	are	sent	
enquiring	about	their	attendance	(no	reply	means	they	do	not	intend	to	play).	



	
	
Captain’s	comments	
	
Absent,	apologies	given	at	previous	meeting.	
	
President’s	comments	
	
Absent,	apologies	sent	prior	to	meeting	as	unable	to	attend	due	to	no	transport.	
Martyn	did	want	to	pass	on	his	thanks	to	members	for	latest	medal	turnout	and	he	
will	be	attending	next	medal.	
	
Treasurer’s	report	
	
Craig	gave	a	summary	of	JPGS	finances	in	regards	to	deposits	/	away	days.	Recent	
lottery	winners	were	advised	of	their	wins	and	were	given	option	of	taking	winnings	
or	putting	this	towards	their	subs.	
	
Craig	advised	that	he	had	undertaken	a	full	reconciliation	of	the	accounts	to	100%	
determine	if	Mark	Ward	had	actually	had	his	£20	deposit	money	returned.	Craig	
advised	based	on	his	findings	Mark	has	not	had	his	deposit	returned	and	the	money	
that	was	passed	to	Phill	during	the	January	meeting	must	have	been	another	
members	lottery	winnings	for	Phill	to	pass	on.	Due	to	this	£20	given	to	Andy	
Thickett	at	meeting	to	pass	onto	Mark	ASAP.	
	
Craig	advised	he	has	booked	College	Pines	(near	Worksop)	for	his	away	day	on	
Sunday	27	May.	The	day	comprises	bacon	sandwich	on	arrival,	golf	followed	by	pie,	
chips	and	peas.	The	cost	for	this	is	£31.45,	full	instructions	for	the	day	were	handed	
out	by	Craig	and	an	entry	sheet	was	passed	around	for	people	to	add	their	names	if	
they	wanted	to	attend.	
	
Craig	also	requested	RK	make	contact	with	Martyn	Barnett	to	ensure	he	brings	the	
secretary’s	day	trophy	to	College	Pines	so	this	can	be	passed	onto	the	winner.	
	
Handicap	secretary’s	report	
	
Andy	handed	out	sheets	detailing	previous	medal	results	and	updated	handicaps.	
	
A	O	B	
	
New	member	wishing	to	join	the	society:	Darren	Jolley	
	
Proposed:	Graham	Allen	/	Seconded:	Craig	Jackson	
	
	
	



New	member	wishing	to	join	the	society:	Adrian	Dye	
	
Proposed:	Alan	taylor	/	Seconded:	Robert	Knight	
	
New	member	wishing	to	join	the	society:	Chris	Armstrong	
	
Proposed:	Simon	Owen	/	Seconded:	Danny	Smith	
	
All	new	members	voted	in	unanimously.	Fixture	lists	passed	to	all	and	key	points	of	
society	discussed	with	them	and	assigned	a	bonus	ball	number.	
	
Barry	queried	who	buys	wine	for	raffle	winners	as	he	has	a	couple	of	bottles	of	wine	
that	he	will	not	drink	and	has	offered	them	to	the	society.	Craig	advised	wine	comes	
out	of	society	funds	–	many	thanks	to	Barry	for	donating	these.	
	
Actions	required	for	next	meeting	
	
Apology	to	be	given	to	Phill	in	regards	to	misunderstanding	regarding	Mark	Ward	
deposit	money	
	
RK	to	get	Martyn	Barnett	to	bring	secretary’s	day	trophy	to	College	Pines	
	
Dave	Thickett	to	pass	onto	Craig	previous	medal	raffle	money	
	
Craig	to	look	into	subs	for	Dennis	so	any	money	can	be	returned	to	him	
	
Andy	Thickett	to	return	£20	deposit	money	to	mark	Ward	
	
Martin	Shaw	to	bring	in	example	of	polo	shirt	recently	produced	to	see	if	society	
would	like	to	use	these	going	forward	
	
	
	
Meeting	closed:	8.45pm	
	
Next	meeting:	Birley,	8pm	Thursday	7	June	2012	
	


